
-----Original Message----- 
From: Linda Herriott  
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 10:05 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Councillor Perrelli  
 
After reviewing the number of complaints against Mr. Perrelli, it is obvious that he has not leaned from 
previous issues and reprimands are not a deterrent.  It is also troublesome that only 3 of the many 
complaints even led to a reprimand. 
 
A couple of years ago, after attending a council meeting in which Mr. Perrelli was videotaping the 
audience clearly to threaten, I filed a complaint.  He interrupted the mayor on several occasions, used 
his phone while the meeting was going on, and yelled at the audience.  After months of interviews 
and emails and all my efforts, the integrity commissioner decided that they did not have the power to 
do anything about it.  Clearly a waste of my time and energy. 
This behaviour has continued for years and there appears to be no improvement.  Reprimands 
haven’t worked.  This city needs to send a clear message that bullying in any form will NOT be 
tolerated. 
 
Linda Herriott 
3 Sanderson Cres  
 


